NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE
CITY COUNCIL OF THE
CITY OF FLATONIA, TEXAS

A possible quorum of the City of Flatonia City Council may attend a public event honoring the
Flatonia Independent School District. No City business will be conducted, so this gathering is not
a meeting pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act. However, a quorum of the members of the
City Council may be present, so this notice will be posted as a precaution. The event will be held
on Thursday, June 27, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the Flatonia Civic Center at 208 E. North Main St.,
Flatonia, Texas 78941.

I hereby certify that this notice was posted at the Flatonia City Hall on the 24" day of June 2024.




